
Good Shepherd Catholic Parish
Religious Education Program

Registration 20120-2021
Kindergarten – 8th 

Dear Parents/Guardian,

Welcome to Good Shepherd Religious Education Program.  The church teaches that parents are 
the first teachers of our faith.  The Good Shepherd Religious Education program - Kindergarten 
thru 8th grade will assist you in helping your child/children grow in their knowledge, 
understanding and practice of the Catholic faith. 

COV19- The Parish is currently working on the school plan and other uses of the school.  
Religious Education will be available similar to last year. We will provide more information as 
it becomes available.

Class will be held on Sunday morning at Good Shepherd Catholic School starting at 9:10 am 
and ending at 10:10 am.  This allows you and your family to either attend the 7:30 am or 10:30 
am mass.   The first day of class will be Sunday. September 1th, 2020.  

Cost is $25 for the first child and $10 for each additional child not to exceed $55.00 per family.  

 First Class will start in the small cafeteria where everyone will meet the Catechists 
(teachers) then be dismissed to their classrooms. 

 Parents will need to provide a copy of Baptismal Certificate by October 25th for 
children receiving First Communion this school year.

 Please turn in completed forms to the church office by September 1st. 

Please keep us in your prayers as we will be praying for you.  Feel free to contact me via email- 
ddecastra@evdio.org   or by cell- 270-454-0496.

Thank you, 

Deacon Dan DeCastra 
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